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Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

October 29, 2023

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
October 30 October 31 November 1 November 2 November 3
Handbells (Gr 5&6) at Volleyball Intramurals Choir (Gr 3-6) at lunch | Picture Retakes Board Game Club at
lunch recess (Gr 3-4) at lunch recess lunch recess
recess Volleyball Intramurals
(Gr 5-6) at lunch

recess

Hot Lunch (if ordered)

Dear Forest Green Families,

Winter has arrived!

As the days grow cooler, it's essential to ensure our young learners are prepared for the
changing weather. Please remember to dress your children warmly as they head to school.
Coats, hats, gloves, and scarves will help keep them cozy and, more importantly, safe from the
chilly temperatures. We want to make sure our students stay protected during the winter
season.

Picture Retakes

If your child missed pictures back in September or you would like retakes done, please be sure
they come to school Thursday, November 2.

Share a Thought

Parkland School Division and Forest Green School are committed to growth and learning. We
are also committed to engaging with our community on behalf of the students we serve. We
strive for parents/guardians and various stakeholders to be involved in order to create a more
wholesome education planning process, that eventually develops a Division and our individual
schools' education plans. Think of 'Share A Thought' as a 'How are we doing?' check-in.

Click on the following link to complete the brief survey: Share a Thought

Attendance

As we find ourselves two months into the school year, it is crucial to emphasize the vital role that
consistent attendance plays in your child's education. Regular school attendance is not just
about meeting requirements; it directly impacts your child's academic success and overall
development. When students attend school regularly, they have the opportunity to engage in
meaningful learning experiences, build strong relationships with teachers and peers, and
develop essential skills for the future. Absences, even when excused, can still disrupt the flow of
learning and leave your child feeling disconnected from the classroom community. We
encourage you to continue supporting your child's education by ensuring they attend school
consistently. Your partnership with us in this endeavor is greatly appreciated, and together, we
can help your child thrive academically and socially.


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdfMhYiIzFpNtgu-Qc-MXIVyGMvDR_UEZEo8sdol3o51ozd_Q/viewform
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A spooktacular shoutout to our amazing Fundraising Society for conjuring up another
unforgettable Halloween dance at Forest Green School % 5 From the decorations to the
monster mash on the dance floor, you made this night fang-tastic. {4# A special thanks to all
the volunteers who made it possible - your efforts are truly bewitching! %, &

Looking for Guest Chefs

Calling all culinary enthusiasts! Are you a passionate cook or chef eager to share your love for
food with our young learners? We're seeking guest chefs to join us at Forest Green School and
inspire our students in the kitchen. Whether you enjoy baking, grilling, or crafting delicious and
healthy snacks, we would love to have you. You can choose the number of students you're
comfortable working with, and together, we'll create memorable cooking experiences that foster
a love for food and culinary creativity in our budding chefs. Join us in sparking the joy of cooking
at our school — your culinary talents will make a flavorful impact! Please contact
leah.andrews@psd.ca to discuss this exciting opportunity further.

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2023/2024 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda
(Principal and Assistant Principal)
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